
 

 

 

Circular No (03) for 2018 

Launch of Executive Regulations for HR Law in the Federal 

Government 

 

To: All Ministries and Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

 

Pursuant to Cabinet Resolution No. (1) of 2018 regarding the Executive 

Regulations of Federal Decree Law No. (11) of 2008 on Human Resources 

in the Federal Government and amendments thereof, which will come into 

force as of the day following its publication in the Official Gazette; and 

following re-engineering of BAYANATI System by the Authority to ensure 

compliance with the new Regulations; 

 

And to enable the ministries and independent federal entities to take 

necessary action as to the implementation of the new Executive 

Regulations; the Federal Authority for Government Human Resources has 

the pleasure of inviting you to participate in the launching ceremony of 

Regulations to be held on Thursday, February 08, 2018, at 12.30 noon, at 

Roda Al Bustan Hotel, Dubai. 

 

The ceremony will feature a review of the main provisions of the Executive 

Regulations, as well as their implementation mechanism. 

 

You are therefore, kindly requested to nominate suitable representatives 

from your entity to attend the event by communicating with the employees 

whose details are shown below.   

 

It should be that the Authority intends to hold a series of awareness 

workshops for those in charge of HR and Legal Affairs Departments in the 

ministries and federal entities, to further explain the Executive 

Regulations, and their implementation mechanism. 

 



 

 

NB: The new Regulations for HR Law can be accessed fully via the 

Authority’s Website: www.fahr.gov.ae  Or the following Link: 
https://www. fahr.gov.ae/Portal/Userfiles/Assets/Documents/e17f2d10pdf  

 

  

Thank you for your cooperation  

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

  
Issued on 06/02/2018  

 

For more information, please contact:  

- Hamda Mohmed Al Suwaidi- Executive – Performance Indicators 

Tel: 04- 231 91 63 Emial: HAlrustamani@fahr.gov.ae  

- Fatma Al Zarooni, Senior Researcher- Legal Consultation 

 Tel: 04- 231 9003 Emial: MAlZarooni@fahr.gov.ae 

http://www.fahr.gov.ae/

